NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: Text4]Northern Maine Community College is conducting a competitive bid process for the Classroom Door & Access Control Project in Presque Isle, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at the Information Technology Office in the Christie Building for contractors that have submitted bids at 2:00 p.m. August 18, 2021.  A mandatory pre-bid conference will be conducted on August 4, 2021 at 10:00am in the Lobby of the Christie Complex.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Work includes but not limited to selective demolition of doors remaining and receiving access control hardware, and the demolition of doors, frames, and hardware of doors to be replaced; and the installation of new replacement doors, frames, and new access control hardwaer on all doors listed as part of this Project. 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Northern Maine Community College website:  https://www.nmcc.edu/about-nmcc/news-info/rfps/ and at the Bureau of Real Estate Management website: http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities .

Northern Maine Community College is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action institution and employer.

